October 1, 1975

Colonel George Juskalian 2000 S. Eads Street, Apt. 314 Arlington, Virginia 22202

Dear Colonel Juskalian:

My sincerest thanks for your letter of September 25 regarding the Stewardship program and the conversation I had with Bishop Papken.

Enclosed please find a letter that was sent to all of our clergymen outlining the request of Zaven Dadekian, the chairman of the Stewardship Committee. May I also thank you for the suggestions you made regarding the program. I am going to pass your letter on to the chairman of the Stewardship Committee.

Once again my sincerest thanks for your response.

Sincerely yours,

Stephen Kambourian Executive Director

Enclosure

vb